
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel: 091-633211 
 
Fáilte!  
It is great to see you all 
again! We hope you are 
settling in and as glad as we are to be 
We have been busy and the senior room 
want to share some of our news with you.
 

Rules 
Our main rule in Boston N.S. is RESPECT. 
If we show respect our days 
will be nice. 
Our Covid Rules are:  
1) Wash and sanitise regularly 
2) Cough and sneeze in your elbow 
3) Social distancing  (Gabriel, 5
Lunch 
At Boston N.S we try to be as healthy as 
we can. That is why we have a healthy 
eating policy. Water and milk are allowed 
as a drink - juice is not allowed. If your 
child forgets his/her lunch do not worry 
about dropping it in. There will always be
some crackers, cheese or fruit. W
disposable cups for water too. (Eva, 5
A treat on Friday can be a small 
bar, popcorn, Muller-style yogurt
jellies. Too many sweets are bad for you 
and your teeth. (Aishling, 3rd) 
Uniform 
Use PE clothes on Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday. Use norm
on Tuesday and Thursday. (Aidan,
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Confirmation 
On the 8th of August 2020 the sixth class 
students of Boston National School made 
their Conformation in Tubber Church.
James, Arthur, Daniel and Saoirse are 
now in secondary school. We hope they 
have a great time. (Cairínn, 5
 

Communion 
On Saturday the 12th of Sept
made their Holy Communion
Church. It was a lovely day. The people who 
made their Communion were 
Conor, Eimear, Isla and Julie
 

Local History 
On the first week of school we went on a 
walk to the famine road. We saw cows,
frogs, horses and new foals. We noticed 
that the blackberry were almost ripe to 
pick. It was nice to go outside to get fresh 
air. (Gabrielly, 4th) 
On the 14th of September 
Doon Castle for history. We went up 
behind the castle and we saw up to the top
Ms Lee told us all a lot about the castle. 
Joseph told us some more.
 
Roald Dahl  
Roald Dahl’s Birthday is on the 13
September. We are reading 
popular books “The Witches
finish we will watch the movie. (Olivia, 4
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Blackberry Picking 
Boston NS went blackberry picking 
on the Famine Road. Before leaving
the children got a tub and off we 
went. Nearly everybody filled their tub and 
some of the children came back with black 
hands and mouths!! (Isla, 3rd) 
After picking blackberries, Ms Doherty 
made jam for us using only sugar and 
blackberries. At break we had some 
jam with crackers. In the afternoon we ate 
cake that Ms Doherty made for the 
communion class. (Martina, 6th) 
 

Active Schools 
During lockdown Boston school had a zoom 
meeting. We were happy to see everyone. 
We did a scavenger hunt. The teachers 
would call out some random thing and we 
would get it. We talked about all the stuff 
we did during lockdown and it was Active 
Home Week so we did loads of games. 
(Moya, 5th)  
All the children run around the 
school 3 times a day. By doing 
this we are aiming to run 
around Co.Clare. (Nickolas, 3rd)  
We will all take part in National Fitness 
Day this Thursday the 24th of Sept.
 
Seesaw  
Seesaw is an app/website where your 
child/ren can show their work to the 
teachers and the teachers can share with
the class. We will be using this in class and 
at home too! (Julie, 3rd) 
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Our Facebook Page 
As some of you might know we have set up 
our Facebook page. We will share lots of 
photos of things we do around the 
school. We already have lots of photos 
up of our activities. So check us out 
National School on Facebook.
 
Green Schools 
This year the Green flag theme is
travel. Children are doing power points 
on travel. We are having a slogan 
competition - every child is creating a 
slogan about walking or cycling instead of 
using a car. This year we achieved 
Green flag for saving water. 
 
Friends for Life 
This year the students from 3
are doing a programme called friends for 
life to learn how to respect their friends 
and their choices. (David, 5
 
Appointments 
If you would like to speak with a 
teacher please make an appointment 
by calling 091 633211, Text 
1617983 or Email bostonns@gmail.com 
Please make sure to wear a mask before 
entering and use hand-saniti
(Kathellyn, 5th) 
 

 
Thank you all for your continued support. 
We look forward to a great school year! 
Áine Ní Dhochartaigh 
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Thank you all for your continued support. 
We look forward to a great school year!  


